
President’s Greetings (November 2019) 
 

Etobicoke-Mississauga Branch <etob-miss@ormta.org> 
  

 

To: ORMTA Etobicoke-Mississauga Branch Membership 

Hello: 

Please note the new email address: etob-miss@ormta.org.  Please use this email to contact me about Etobicoke-Mississauga branch business. 

See attached for the minutes to the most recent Executive meeting.  I’ve also attached the financial report (please note there are still scholarship 
cheques not cashed). 

See attached for the minutes (and financial report ) to the GTA Zone Branch Presidents’ Meeting which was held on Friday November 15. 

Upcoming ORMTA events (for more details visit: https://etobmiss-ormta.com): 

1.   December 1, 1:00 to 5:00 p.m.: December Assessments (Instrumental), 
Wendy Potter, adjudicator 
Christ First Church, 1700 Mazo Crescent, Mississauga, ON L5J 1Y8 

2. December 1, 6:00 p.m.: Branch Christmas Dinner 
Rogues Restaurant, 1900 Dundas St. W., Mississauga, ON L5K 1P9 

PLEASE NOTE THE LOCATION!  PLEASE COME! RSVP by reply email! 

3.   January 26: Fun Afternoon 
Christ First Church, 1700 Mazo Crescent, Mississauga, ON L5J 1Y8 

Upcoming ORMTA deadlines (for more details visit: https://etobmiss-ormta.com): 

1. December 1 - Branch Christmas Dinner - RSVP by November 22 or ASAP 
2. January 26 – Fun Afternoon – registration deadline: December 14 
3. February 9 – Musical Theatre Masterclass – registration deadline: January 11 
4. February 29 - March 1 – Spring Assessments – registration deadline: January 25 



REMINDERS: 

1. Keep your online profile on ormta.org up to date! 

Facebook: We invite you to like and follow our Facebook page: search for ORMTA Etobicoke Mississauga 
or @ormtaetobicokemississauga.  Please send your upcoming events or any other announcements (this is where you get to brag!) about your 
studio.  Be sure to get permission from the students’ (parents) to post photos or names.  Submit to Abigail 
Freeman: abigailfreeman@rogers.com or post directly on to our facebook page. 

Scholarship Fund: Please donate to our scholarship fund.  Income tax receipts are given out for all donations over $20. 

Volunteers: See attached discussion in the executive minutes. 

MERRY CHRISTMAS and HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

The next newsletter will be after the Executive meeting in January. 

 

Lynne 

--------- 

Lynne Oliver, President 

Etobicoke-Mississauga Branch 

Ontario Registered Music Teachers’ Association 

etobmiss-ormta.com 

etob-miss@ormta.org 
 


